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South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) Acting Deputy Secretary for Engineering Leland 
Colvin announced this afternoon that Spears Creek Church Road in northeast Richland County has been 
reopened.  This road was closed following October's historic flooding.
"Spears Creek Church Road is a major route in northeast Richland County,” Colvin said. “Our engineers looked 
for temporary, emergency repairs to return this road to service as soon as possible. We are grateful to the 
community for their support and patience, and want to thank the team that worked so diligently to open the 
road."
Photos attached show finishing touches being put on the road this morning. (Photos by Rob Thompson/SCDOT)
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